

TEST – ENGLISH 10

Unit 7: Viet Nam and international organization

Part 1: Matching the word with the meaning

Word	Meaning
Enter	Intends
Promote	is pleased to accept
Aims	Go into
Committed	Encourage
Welcome	promised

Part 2: Fill in the blanks.

1. UNESCO is one of the _____ (important) international organisations that support education and culture around the world.
2. Among all the global organisations, the UN is _____ (powerful) in terms of peacekeeping and international cooperation.
3. Joining ASEAN helps Viet Nam become _____ (strong) in economic and political integration.
4. UNICEF provides some of the _____ (valuable) support for children in developing countries.
5. International cooperation makes countries _____ (safe) than acting alone.

Part 3: Read the text and choose the correct answer.

Since UNICEF set up an office in 1975 in Viet Nam, it has run projects in various fields to provide the highest possible support for children in our country. The organisation particularly aims to **create** opportunities for all children in Viet Nam to attend school, learn, and succeed. The following programmes help achieve the UNICEF's education aims for Viet Nam.

Education for Disadvantaged Young People

UNICEF helps disadvantaged teenagers continue their education by offering them job training and career advice. They are also taught **essential** skills for the job market.

Providing Education Opportunities for Children with Disabilities

This programme gives children with disabilities a chance to get access to and benefit from a quality education. It also helps promote equal participation in society and a culture in which people **respect** each other.

Improving Learning Achievements

This is another **practical** programme supported by UNICEF. The aim is to better prepare children for the challenges in the future. UNICEF helps Viet Nam in joining regional educational programmes to improve children's learning achievements. When they leave school, they should have the necessary skills and knowledge to work in a fast-changing world.

1. When did UNICEF set up an office in Viet Nam?

- A. In 1965
- B. In 1975
- C. In 1985
- D. In 1995

2. What is the main purpose of UNICEF's projects in Viet Nam?

- A. To support adults
- B. To provide the highest possible support for children
- C. To build more hospitals
- D. To train teachers

3. What does UNICEF aim to create for all children in Viet Nam?

- A. Jobs for teenagers
- B. Opportunities to attend school, learn, and succeed
- C. Free healthcare
- D. More sports activities

4. What does the programme “Education for Disadvantaged Young People” provide?

- A. Free food and clothes
- B. Job training and career advice
- C. University scholarships
- D. Sport competitions

5. When children leave school, they should have the necessary skills and _____ to work in a fast-changing world.

Part 4: Listen to a conversation about Viet Nam’s foreign relations. Decide whether the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

	T	F
1. Viet Nam is a member of different international organizations.		
2. Viet Nam has relations with 650 non-governmental organizations.		
3. Viet Nam is more active in international activities than in regional ones.		
4. Viet Nam has been selected as the first training centre for international peacekeeping activities in Southeast Asia.		

Part 5: Write a short paragraph (120- 150 words) to introduce the benefit for Viet Nam as a member of international organizations.

Part 6: Speaking:

a. Introduce the programmes for communities which you know.

- UNICEF Programmes
- Community Clean-up / Environment
- Blood Donation Campaign
- Free English Classes for Children

b. Choose the ideas which you think are the most effective for our communities, our country. Explain the reason. (about 2 minutes)

